From: Sarah Postlethwaite 
Sent: 11 September 2014 14:57
To: Paul Ihringer
Subject: 14/00049/SCOP land south of Perdiswell Farm 
Paul,
I am satisfied with the range of surveys proposed to be undertaken as part of the EIA. My only comments are that in terms of ecological enhancements, bat and swift boxes incorporated into new dwellings (where appropriate) should be considered given the nearby records for these species. 

Sarah Postlethwaite BSc MSc MCIEEM
Ecology Officer 
Development Management 
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